
Poster Theme 
ICBF and Sheep Ireland are inviting submissions for poster presentation for the 
poster session themed “Current Research in Animal Genetics” which will be held 
during the inaugural ICBF and Sheep Ireland genetics conference December 5th and 
6th at the Hodsan Bay Hotel Athlone. Research conducted in collaboration with ICBF 
and/or Sheep Ireland is a requirement. 
 
Submission 
Please submit your poster title to info@icbf.com by 21st November 2018. 
 
Poster Information  
Posters will be on display from 10 am Wednesday 5th December with the official 
opening of the poster session being presided by Minister Creed at 6 pm. You will 
be required to be present at your poster during the 6 pm session. 
 
Posters should be printed as a standard A0 size (84cm X 119cm or 33in X 47in) and 
should be portrait (not landscape). Please note that posters that are not A0 portrait 
size will not fit on the poster board. Each poster is allocated one side of one poster 
board.  
 
On arrival Wednesday 5th December, please register at the registration desk and 
you will be directed to your allocated poster board. You will be provided with hook 
Velcro to hang your poster board. 
 
Please note that the hanging, taking down and storing of posters is the poster 
presenter’s responsibility. Do not print your posters on silk fabric as it will not stick 
to the adhesive on the poster board.  
 
Award 
There will be a prize for the best poster. To enter the competition, please email a 
pdf draft of the poster to info@icbf.com by Monday 3rd December to allow the 
judges to review your poster. You will get an opportunity to present your research 
to the judges during the poster session Wednesday evening. 
 
Conference 
If you wish to attend the conference, please visit our website www.icbf.com to 
book your tickets and accommodation. 
 
Contact information 
If you have any queries regarding your poster, please contact Margaret Kelleher by 
email mmkelleher@icbf.com   
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